 


Subject: Comments for Planning Application 13/01056/OUT
Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 8:14 PM on 09 Aug 2013 from Mrs Kathryn Bailey.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	South Lodge Fringford Road Caversfield Bicester OX27 8TH 

	Proposal:
	OUTLINE - Up to 200 residential units, access, amenity space and associated works 

	Case Officer:
	Rebecca Horley 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mrs Kathryn Bailey

	Email:
	

	Address:
	34 Woodcote Road, Caversfield, Oxfordshire OX27 8UB


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	Dear Sir/Madam, I strongly object to the granting of permission for the building of these houses in Caversfield for the following reasons. 1, The land is not up for development in the local plan. We currently have a considerable amount of housing being build in the area including the Eco village which will be partly in the Caversfield parish. More housing is being developed in the Garden Quarter. There is no need for these 200 houses to be built. In fact if these were given permission then any person with a green field should be given permission to build as many houses as they like. 2, There is no availability of education in this area. Local primary schools are already at capacity. 3, There is a lack of amenity space within Caversfield. The local park is owned by the MOD and could be removed from the villagers use. The play area on the plan is small and could mean children crossing the busy Fringford road. 4, Traffic. Cars coming out of this development will inevitably rat run down either Skimmingdish lane or Thompson drive. Both built up areas. 5, Water pressure is already low in Caversfield. These houses are not needed in this area at this time. Regards Kathryn Bailey


